
If you utilize Barnestorm Point of Care, we recommend you ALWAYS build the 485 from your Visit/Assessment.

This eliminates duplicate data entry and ensures that the information matches on the visit/assessment and the 485.

For a list of 485s that were not created from a Start of Care or Recertification Assessment, go

to Reports>485>48.01 485s Not Created From Assessment.

Knowledgebase
http://kb.barnestorm.biz/KnowledgebaseArticle51041.aspx
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